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P.G. DEPARTMENT OF BOTANY,

UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR

SRINAGAR

NOTICE
The students of semester 4th (2016 Batch) are informed that their Project evaluation will be held on 31-10-2018 at 10.00 a.m. in the office chamber of the undersigned. 
Head

Department of Botany

No. F(Proj-Notice)Bot/KU/18
Dated: 29.10.2018

Copy for information to:

1. Notice Board.

2. File.
